TO:	HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM:      NANNETTE JOHNSTON, SUPERINTENDENT
DATE:       9/18/14
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF YEARBOOK SALES/FUNDRAISER
ISSUE:     Requesting approval from the Board for the Yearbook Sales/Fundraiser for Rineyville Elementary School
FACTS:
· RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL is seeking permission from the Board to conduct school -wide yearbook sale using Herff Jones Yearbook Publishers, beginning in the fall, and ending at the end of the school year.
· The proposed fundraiser will be swept into the yearbook account and will be used for any costs associated with creating and distributing the yearbook.
All students are invited to participate but will not be penalized for not participating. We will offer a lower cost option for those that may need it.
· Estimated proceeds are estimated at less than $100.
· Attached to this decision paper is the F-SA-2A form required for fundraisers.
RECOMMENDATION
I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE HERFF JONES YEARBOOK SALES/ FUNDRAISER FOR RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TO RAISE FUNDS THAT WILL BE USED FOR CREATING AND DISTRUBTING THE SCHOOL YEARBOOK.
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